
Brandi Glanville

Brandi Glanville is a former model and American television
personality, best known for her role on the reality TV show
The Real Housewives of Beverly Hills, where she appeared for
four seasons. Glanville has also appeared on season 7 of the
Celebrity Apprentice and made it to the final four but was
fired only two weeks before the finale. Glanville is also a
cast member of E!’s latest reality TV show, Famously Single,
and  will  appear  on  the  FOX  cooking  competition  series  My
Kitchen  Rules  against  friend  Dean  Sheremet.  Aside  from
television appearances, this reality TV star runs a weekly
podcast, Brandi Glanville Unfiltered, where she discusses pop
culture and conducts celebrity interviews. Additionally, the
former model is a contributor for the celebrity news magazine
NW.
In terms of her love life, the former RHOBH star hasn’t had it
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easy.  She  married  actor  Eddie  Cibrian  in  2001,  and  the
celebrity  couple  have  two  boys  together.  However,  their
relationship ended in 2010 after Cibrian was caught in an
infamous cheating scandal with country singer LeAnn Rimes, who
is the ex-wife to Glanville’s friend Dean Sheremet. Despite
the betrayal, the former model has continued to date since her
split from Cibrian but ultimately has not remarried. Hopefully
with  the  help  of  Famously  Single,  Glanville  will  get
relationship advice that will bring her closer to finding the
love she deserves.


